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Ms. Betty Johnson
League of Women Voters
1907 Stratford Lane IN RESPONSE PEFER
Rockford, IL 61107 TO FOIA-79-415

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is in partial response to your letter dated September 27,1979 in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents
relating to unresolved generic issues for the Byron, Illinois Nuclear
Power Plant.

The documents listed on the appendix are enclosed.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents subject
to your request. We will respond as soon as the review is completed.

Sincerely, ,

, .$$%
.

J. i. Felton, Director

Division of R"les and Records
Office of Administration'

Enclosures: As stated

.

nn m.



[]) . 9) COOJ U*' '

NJf '/I d F01A-79-415
APPENDIX

l. NUREG 0371, " Task Action Plans for Generic Activities".

2. NUREG 0471, " Generic Task Problem Descriptions".

3. NUREG 0510 " Identification of Unresolved Safety Issues Relating to
Nuclear Power Plants".

4. Memorandum from M. B. Aycock to Technical Activities Steering Committee
members dated October 31, 1978.

5. Memorandum from M. B. Aycock to Technical Activities Steering Committee
members dated November 9,1978.

6. Memorandum from E. G. Case to Roger S. Boyd et. al. , dated January 10,
1979.

7. SECY 78-616.

8. In the matter of Pacific Gas & Electric, Diablo Canyon, Units 1 and 2
Affidavit of M. B. Aycock, L. P. Crocker, and D. P. Allison relating to
the Status of NRC Staff Activities Regarding Generic Safety Issues,
dated February 5, 1979.
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